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Public Notice 

Resumption of Operations 
 

Given the all clear issued by The Bahamas Department of Meteorology, since the passage of Tropical 
Storm Imelda, the Central Bank of The Bahamas advises the public that normal operations will resume 
effective 30 September 2025. All services will be available during regular business hours. Members of the 
public may continue to contact the appropriate department(s) as outlined on the contact page of our 
website. 
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